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August 9,2018

Re: Letter of Recommendation

I am pleased to offer this letter as a reference for The Medicus Firm. Over the years I
have worked with several recruiting firms, some successful and others that were not.
Recruiting Family Medicine can be a daunting and time-consuming task, when The
Medicus Firm offered their services; I found several attributes that led me to believe that
they would be successful.

St. Ann's Community has been seeking quality Family Medicine physicians for some
time and The Medicus Firm have successfully presented only the most qualified and truly
interested candidates. The candidates interviewed by our organization were well
informed of the opportunity and our recruiting partner (Julie Wyant) ensured that we
were in constant and meaningful communications always. Julie was very supportive of
our team and the physicians she recruited. I could not have asked for a better partner.

Physician recruitment is a timely pursuit and by hiring The Medicus Firm, I feel
confident that our opportunities are being represented in the best possible light. If you are
looking for a truly professional organizalion to partner with for your physician
recruitment needs, I highly recommend The Medicus Firm.

The "Best of Staffing" award winner will certainly be a part of our future recruitment
efforts.

Sincerely

w
Eve Scofield
Medical Practice Administrator
St. Ann's Community
1500 Portland Avenue
Rochester, NY 14621
Ph: 585-697-6411

Caring for the Most lmportont People on Earth


